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Important dates-Autumn 

Term 2019 

September 16th—After School Clubs 

start 

September 17th —Able Writers 

Workshop for Y5/6 

September 17th—Y6 Parents meeting 

regarding Y6-7 transition 3:15—3:45 

September 18th—Choir perform at 

Newham General Hospital 

September 27th—MacMillan Coffee 

Morning after school 

October 10th—Hello Yellow Mental 

Health Day 

October 11th—Harvest Festival for 

parents 

October 18th—Breast Cancer Pink 

Day 

October 18th—End of half term 

4th November – First Day of new half 

term 

11th November - Bikeability for Y3 and 

4 

November 15th—Children in Need Day 

19th November – Anti bullying      

Roadshow 

2nd December – Parents Evening 

3rd December – Parents Evening 

13th December – Christmas Bazaar 

13th December – Christmas Jumper 

Day 

16th December – Christmas shows for 

parents 

20th December – End of term 

Please note all information regarding 

dates, policies and the curriculum 

can be found on our website at 

www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

 

Our New Chair of Governors 

At our last Governing Body meeting in July Denise Newbould was 

voted in as our new Chair of Governors. Denise can be contacted via 

our info@newcity.boleyntrust.org email address. 

We have a new vacancy for a parent governor. Nominations close on 

September 18th. 

New City Awarded Primary Science Quality Mark 

Schools Awarded Primary Science Quality Mark 

Primary Science Quality Marks have been awarded to 200 infant, junior, primary, 

middle and special schools to celebrate a commitment to excellence in science teach-

ing and learning.  So far, since its national launch in 2010, over 3500 schools across 

the UK have achieved a prestigious Primary Science Quality Mark.   

The Primary School Quality Mark programme ensures effective leadership of science,  

enables schools to work together to share good practice and is supported by        

professional development led by local experts. It encourages teacher autonomy and 

innovation while at the same time offering a clear framework for development in  

science subject leadership, teaching and learning. Schools that achieve PSQM  

demonstrate commitment and expertise in science teaching and leadership.  

The Primary Science Quality Mark is led by the University of Hertfordshire, School 

of Education in collaboration with the Primary Science Teaching Trust.  

Jane Turner, PSQM National Director said: “Gaining a Primary Science Quality Mark 

is a significant achievement for a school.  The profile and quality of science teaching 

and learning in each awarded school is very high. Children are engaging with great 

science both in and outside the classroom, developing positive attitudes towards sci-

ence as well as secure scientific understanding and skills. Science subject leaders, 

their colleagues, head teachers, children, parents and governors should be very 

proud.” 

For more information, please contact: Ms Burton 

 



Star of the Week 
 

1P— Smiya 1D–Mohammad 1H–Zayan 2F– Ruby 2B–Jasim 

2H– Nikolas 3K–Carmen 3D–Fatima 3P– Darius  4W– Sofia  

4S–Usman 4H– Jessie 5B– Saad 5M– Sawda 5R—Cristian             

6F–Safwan 6K –Christopher 6B—Jeevika 

 

 

Week  3 Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

Friday 

 

Main Choice Tomato Ariabata Chicken, Lentil and 

Gravy Pie with 

Mashed Potato  

Topping 

Roast Chicken 

Drumstick with 

Roast Potatoes 

Chicken Curry and 

Rice 

Fish in Batter with 

Chips 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Vegetable       

Wholemeal Pasta 

Bake 

Creamy Vegetable 

Pie with Mashed 

Potato 

Vegetarian  

Wellington with 

Roast Potatoes 

Roasted          

Cauliflower Curry 

Quorn Burger with 

chips 

Sides  

 

Peas 

Carrots 

Sweetcorn 

Broccoli 

Fresh mixed 

Seasonal     

Vegetables 

Tomato and Onion 

Salad 

Green Beans 

Baked Beans 

Peas 

 

Dessert 

Fruit and Yoghurt Fruit and Yoghurt Fruit and     

Yoghurt 

Fruit and Yoghurt Flapjack 

Starting a School Year 

By Beatrix, Ruby and Emily – 6B 

Change can feel frightening, 

How will the school year be? 

But really it’s enlightening, 

Just wait, soon you’ll see! 

Everyone tries to make new friends, 

There’s plenty for us all to share. 

Just use cooperation, consideration, 

Courtesy, commitment and care! 

This is our new beginning, 

We all move up a year. 

Trust us, it’ll be thrilling, 

Don’t have a single fear. 

How will the school year be? 

You’ll make lots of progress, 

Just wait, soon you’ll see 

As you climb the stairs of success! 

 

Jacket Potatoes, Salad Selection, Fresh Fruit and Yoghurt are available every day. 

Roal Dahl Competition 

September is Roal Dahl's birth month and today there will 

be events taking place all over the country celebrating Roal 

Dahl day. If Roal Dahl was alive today, he'd be 102 this 

year. That's a ripe old age, much older than Grandpa Joe 

from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, who was only    

ninety-six and a half. To celebrate, we are asking the    

children to create a fact filled poster of one of Roal Dahl's 

famous books. This could be Matilda, The BFG or even Esio 

Trot to name a few. The deadline 

for    posters to be handed in to 

teachers is Wednesday the 18th of 

September, with prizes announced 

the following Friday in assembly. 

Good luck! 


